
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

June 26, 2009 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION 
 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 

Re: Notice of ex parte communication 
    Row 44, Inc. 
    Application for Aircraft Earth Station License 

SES-LIC-20080508-00570 
  

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

On June 25, 2009, Joel M. Margolis, Senior Director, NeuStar Fiduciary Services, called 
Tom Beers, of the Commission’s Public Safety and Homeland Security Bureau, 
regarding the above-referenced application of Row 44, Inc. (“Row 44”).  The parties 
discussed Row 44’s compliance with the Communications Assistance for Law 
Enforcement Act, including the carrier’s technical safe harbor standard, certain additional 
technical capabilities requested by law enforcement, and the processing status of the 
application.  

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned.  

Respectfully submitted,  

      s/ Joel M. Margolis 

Joel M. Margolis  


